HALTON HILLS

Horseshoe league

If you enjoy playing horse-
shoes, then why not consider
doing it weekly with a newly
formed league called the
Georgetown Horseshoe Club.
Membership is open to every-
one. League will commence in
early May and it will play each
Thursday evening at the
Georgetown Fairgrounds. An
information meeting has been
scheduled for Monday, March 23
at 7:30 p.m. at the Gordon
Alcott Arena Hall. Everyone is
welcome to come. If you require
more information, contact Jim
Lahey at 873-7520 or Debbie
Miethig at the Recreation and
Parks Department, 873-2600 ext.
267.

Discover nature

Every Saturday morning
children will have the opportuni-
ty to experience nature first
hand. By participating in
active/observational,
calm/reflective or
energetic/playful games, chil-
dren will be encouraged to
develop qualities of apprecia-
tion for the environment, confi-
dence in themselves and co-
operation with others. In addi-
tion, the program will include
collectmg and charting any
specimens found. Snacks will be
provided. Program runs for four
weeks commencing March 28 at
9:30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. and it is
open to children seven to nine
years of age. See the Halton
Hills Recreation and Parks
Department new Spring and
Summer Brochure, or call 873-
2600 ext. 268. Registration for
this program will be accepted
up until March 20.

Election time

The 1991-92 hockey season is
winding down for some, but for
others it marks the beginning of
the 1992-93 season.

Acton Minor Hockey will
elect their new executive on
Sunday, March 29, as they pre-
pare for a new season.

For the first time ever the
AMHA will be holding registra-
tion in April.

Cecil Stuckless heads up the
nomination committee slate for
the new season. He'll be run-
ning for the position of presi-
dent while Dave McIntyre will
seek the first vice-president's
spot. Rick Dale has agreed to
run for second vice-president
while Gord Chapman will seek
re-election as treasurer. Donna
Metcalfe will be running as sec-

retary.
Anyone wishing to make con-

stitutional changes are asked
them to submit them to current
secretary Sandra Fraser, in
writing.
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Georgetown's Bodanis Bruin Bantams made short work of the opposition in
the robin robin portion of the annual Georgetown International Bantam
Tourney, winning all three of their games. A total of 36 teams started out the

Harness racing returns to Mohawk Raceway

The return of world class harness racing to
Campbellville’s Mohawk Raceway is a sure sign
of spring.

Ontario Jockey Club harness racing’s spring
meeting will kick off tonight (Sunday) with a
7:30 p.m. post time and continue through to
Sunday, May 31.

Racing will be conducted at the five-eighths
mile oval Fridays through Tuesdays. Post time
each evening is 7:30 p.m.

There are two special post times for the
spring meeting. Easter Sunday, April 19 will fea-
ture a 1:30 p.m. post time and Mohawk’s Family

Indoor action

Bombers edge Rockets 2-1

The Georgetown Girls’ Indoor
Soccer continued at Georgetown
High School recenty.

On March 7, the Golden Rockets
bounced back from previous week’s
loss to win 3 - 1 over the Red Devils.
Strikers for the Golden Rockets

Humber College too tough
for local soccer squad

The Humber College ladies
squad proved to be too strong for
Georgetown’s girls as they fell
behing 5 - 0 at the half, during
indoor soccer at Soccer City.

Despite the difference is size,
weight and age, our Georgetown
girls regained their composure in
the second half and outscored the
opposition 2 - 1. Strikers for
Georgetown were Mellissa Watts
and Danielle Cary.

On March 7, Georgetown met
Mississauga #1 team. Kate Blyth
scored a hat trick and Mellissa
Watts a single but this would prove

to be insufficient as Mississauga # 1
team trounced the locals 9 - 4.

Georgetown had a rematch with
Mississauga # 1 on March 14, but
this time the bounces went our way
and our squad won 5 - 2. Strikers for
Georgetown were Taysha
Brankiewicz with 2 goals, Danielle
Cary with 2 goals and Marci Roy
with a single.

The girls stayed and played an
exhibition game against
Mississauga #2 team losing 6 - 3
with Danielle Castiglione getting
the hat trick.

as the teams battled it out to what
would seem like a well deserved tie
until Stephanie Lefebvre scored
with only a few minutes left in the
game. This gave the Blue Bombers
a 2 - 1 win over the Golden Rockets

Bantam battles

Back on track

Fireworks Night will have its usual 7 p.m. post
time on Sunday, May 17.

Fans will be welcomed back to Mohawk with
some great offers for the home opener as
General Admission will be only one dollar,
General Parking will be only one dollar and
Programs will be just one dollar.

Mohawk’s spring racing calendar features
some outstanding stakes competition.

The Youthful Pacing Series for three year olds
gets underway opening night and continues on
subsequent Sundays with the $30,000 (est) Final
scheduled for Sunday, April 12.

week long competition with hopes of a grand championship title. That crown

was decided last night (Saturday). For complete details on how Georgetown
fared, and who claimed the tourney title in Wednesday's newspaper.

Last year Paul MacDonell reined Dancercize
to an impressive 1:54.4 win in the Youthful.

Joyous Wish earned her way into the winner’s
circle following a 1:55.2 victory for driver Bill
Gale in the 1991 edition of the Princess Pacing
Series. This year, The Princess for three year old
fillies goes postward in legs on April 19 and 26
with the $65,000 final swinging in behind the
starting gate on Saturday, May 2.

In last year’s Mohawk Pacing Series, Hall of
Famer Ron Waples guided Terrible Semalu to a
1:53.4 victory. This year The Mohawk Pacing
Series, which annually showcases some of the

S Two Acton minor hockey squads wﬂl centmue in thelr quest for
f'f.'ij;'Ontarm championships this week.

 The Acton Flreflghter peewees currently held a two games to one
L ::edge on Milton in their battle for an Ontario crown. The two teams
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with the other goal for the Blue
Bombers scored by Crystal O’Reilly
and Katie Morris for the Golden

- _have taken the March Break off, but will resume thelr series in
i Mﬂten Monday evening at 9:30 p.m.

were Katie Morris with 2 goals and
Alana Zelek with a goal. Scorer for

the Devils was Cindy Benner. Rockets. S A Milton win would ferce a flfthend fmal game m Acton on
In the second match of the day The second game proved to be | ° TUBSdﬂY evening at 8 p.m. '
the Blue Bombers scored 2 quick just as exciting as the Devils, still |  The Acton Rotary __]uvemles UP'E"“ the“' best-of—fwe fmal series

:__-j_i'agamst Purt Perry at the Acton Community Centre today (Sunday)
~at 5 p.m. The two sides meet in Port Perry on Wednesday and

i Saturday w1th a fourth game, 1f needed in Acton next Sunday at 2
pm.
A coin toss wﬂl decuie whe hosts game fwe but it would be
f-.-'?f,"ffplayed next Manday evenmg (March 30) at 8 p m T -

goals and were able to hang on to
win 2 -1 over the Purple People
Eaters.

On March 14 the Golden Rockets
and the Blue Bombers came into
this game determined to win. The
stage was set for an exciting game
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looking for a win, came back from
behind twice to tie the game and
were pressing for the win but as the
final seconds ticked on, the Purple
People Eaters’ Kim Moore scored
the winning goal to give her team
the wm
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